
 

 

Crescent Lake District 

Special Commissioners Meeting – 05.30.22 

A Special Meeting for the Crescent Lake District (CLD) Commissioners was called to order at 9:10 a.m., on 

ZOOM.  The meeting notices were posted as required.  Attendance included CLD Commissioners Tim 

Kilgore, Jim Gehrke, Bob Thome, and Maria Rudesill, with Jim Ketterson absent.  Jim G. left partway 

through the meeting. Members of the public included Terry Goldbach – CLD AIS Response Team 

Coordinator. 

Jim G motioned to approve the meeting agenda.  Bob seconded the motion.  Motion PASSED. 

Terry commented that the DNR has requested and arranged for a minnow study. 

The Response Team unanimously recommended to the CLD to not use the DASH boat this year.  The 

recommendation also included putting the budgeted money toward a commercial DASH boat instead. A 

motion was made by Jim G to not use the DASH boat this year and to use the allocated funds to hire a 

commercial removal.  Bob seconded. Motion PASSED.   

Discussion followed on storage for the boat and disposal of the EWM.  Joel was looking into using the old 

town dump, but we can use former location as well. 

A motion was made by Tim to approve the four additional plant survey areas as requested by the Response 

Team.  The motion was seconded by Bob.  Motion PASSED. 

Future meetings are set for: 

July 5, 2022 @ 6:00 p.m. – Crescent Town Hall (this may change based on public health status) 
 

Note:  Additional meetings can be called at any time, based on need. 
 

Agenda items for future meetings include: 
- Discussion on a larger lake survey. 

 
With no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 9:35 a.m. 

 

Submitted by Maria Rudesill, Secretary (06/01/22) 

Approved by CLD (07/05/22) 


